UniFiji to Host Careers Teachers Workshop

The University of Fiji will host the Careers Teachers’ Workshop at the Saweni Campus on Saturday,
September 15, 2018. The Workshop is an annual event to brief the careers teachers about the University
and its programmes.

The theme for this year is “Careers Teachers: Careers Empowerment”.

The Acting Vice-Chancellor, Professor Narendra Reddy, while stating the importance of careers teachers,
mentioned that they had a pivotal role to play in guiding students.

“The future of our students depends on making the most appropriate choice in terms of deciding their
programme of study. Careers teachers have an important function to discharge. These workshops will
help them in better understanding the future employment market and give appropriate guidance to the
students,” he stressed.

The knowledge and skills gained during the Workshop will enable teachers to better guide and prepare
their students for tertiary education.

Last year, 30 Careers Teachers from various secondary schools in the Western Division participated in
the Workshop. The Workshop disseminated information on the expectations from the Careers Teachers
by the Ministry of Education. The workshop also featured a session on curriculum vitae/resume and
cover letter writing for job applications.

Two other Workshops will be hosted at the Suva Campus for the Central Division on Saturday,
September 22 and at the Northpole Hotel for the Northern Division on Saturday, September 29, 2018.

The University conveys it’s sincere gratitude to the all schools for their continued support towards the
workshop and looks forward to an informative and eventful Workshop in 2018.



